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Type neighbour

Comments I write to comment on the above planning application to express concerns over the addition
to the original extension for the following reason: The loss of light/overshadowing - The
addition to the existing ground floor rear extension will have an impact on the light received
into our kitchen, which runs alongside the current extension. It would place our kitchen in an
'alcove' position and we are concerned it will make our kitchen darker as a result. As the
semi-detached neighbour, we would object to the extension running completely along the
rear of the property and would feel a revised layout such as an 'L' shape on the rear, should
be taken into consideration.
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